27t August 2019

Planning Policy Strategy and Economy Team

Greater Cambridge Shared Planning

By Email Only; Idf@scambs.gov.uk

Dear Sirs

CALL FOR SITES - LAND AT HALL FARM TEVERSHAM

We write in response to your email (copy attached) sent on 14t August addressed to our Agents’,
Brown & Co, in connection with the above site at Hall Farm, Teversham.

As requested, we write to confirm our ‘full support’ for the submission made on our behalf to
include the land within the LDF Process.

We trust that this letter will be sufficient to meet the requirements of of the HELAA response form
but, should you require anything further, please do not hesitate to contact us on either; R

I ot

Yours faithfully






